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From: Karstens, Gretchen N.
To: Kahlert, Kate (PUC)
Subject: Revision of Rules of
Date: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 10:35:24 AM

Dear Ms Kahlert,
 
     It has come to my attention that the Public Utilities Commission is going to revise the Certificate
of Need and I oppose the amendments in their entirety.  Climate change is a public health crisis!  The
effect on climate change must be considered on all proposals.
 
Gretchen Karstens, MD, FAAP
Pediatrician, St Luke’s Pediatric Associates
Medical Director, Wilderness Health
 
Preferred Pronouns: She/Her/Hers
 
Out of office December 24, 27
 
St Luke’s Pediatric Associates
1012 E Second Street | Duluth, MN 55805
Office: 218-249-7870
 

This St. Luke's communication is intended for the use of the person or entity to whom it is
addressed and may contain information that is privileged and confidential, the disclosure of
which is governed by applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended
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